
To whom it may concern, 
 
I submit that the Bill for a plebiscite to change the Constitution in order for Australia to become a 
Republic is an extreme waist of public money at a time when this nation is teetering on the edge 
of a recession. It is an under hand way of trying to achieve that which has already been rejected 
at a referendum. The natures of this Bill has not been generally made public, nor have the full 
consequences resulting from the passing of this Bill and the consequent voting which could void 
our present constitution. 
 
I submit that no further action be taken to process this Bill. 
 
Duncan Charig 

 


